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Ambassador of the People's Republic of China
H.E. Mr. Zhao Jun

Cordially Invites You to a Reception and Piano Recital by Gil Shohat 
to Celebrate the Chinese New Year
and the 18th Year to Diplomatic Relations between China and Israel 
on Sunday, February 21, 2010 at 20:00
at the Ambassador's Residence - 2 Havatzelet, Kfar Shmaryahu 
Israeli Ambassador to China, H.E. Amos Nadai will be present at the event
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